B rer. Ares(2022)4133337 - 03/06/2022

From: (CAB-REYNDERS)
Sent: lundi 30 mai 2022 11:26
To: TUTS Genevieve (CAB-REYNDERS); PERIGNON Isabelle (CAB-REYNDERS); BUSA
Lucrezia (CAB-REYNDERS); (CAB-REYNDERS);
(CAB-REYNDERS)
Cc: (CAB-REYNDERS); (CAB-REYNDERS);
' (CAB-REYNDERS)
Subject: Flash Report - Meeting with James Waterworth, Head of Public Policy,
Amazon
Categories: - ARES

Dear colleagues,

Please find below a flash report of our meeting last week with Amazon on consumer policy and product
safety in particular.

Best,

Flash Report — Meeting with Amazon — consumer policy & product safety

Participants:
e Genevieve Tuts, Head of Cabinet, Cab Reynders

o Cab Reynders

o DG JUST

e James Waterworth, Head of Public Policy, Amazon

° Amazon
° Amazon

- General Product Safety Regulation: we touched upon the GPSR proposal. Amazon is supportive of
the review but not of the current configuration of the requirements concerning Responsible person
for products placed on the Union market as they consider this as a “letter box” concept. Would
support a more substantial concept of meaningful responsible person (e.g. professional entity) with
an accreditation system which to interact with safety authorities and customs (and stakeholders).
Amazon also noted the importance of having sufficient time to implement the GSPR as of its
adoption. They underlined that the deadline decided in the trilogues for the DSA was too short (7
months) and insisted they need more than 6 months for the implementation of the GPSR.






